
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NRCS Assistance 
Training Disclaimer  

 

 
• Some of the handouts from this training are NOT NRCS 

produced documents. Some are written from an SWCD 
employee’s perspective with the intention to aid other 
SWCD employees in performing assigned FA Program 
tasks and duties.  Therefore, questions about and 
clarifications of any of the tasks and duties within the 
handouts should be directed at your local NRCS staff 
and any such directions and clarifications should 
supersede the comments and explanations contained in 
the handouts. 

 
• Terms used in the handouts may not be official NRCS 

terminology and/or may be terminology that could 
change in the future—especially with the roll-out of 
Conservation Desktop. 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


